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MEMORANDUM FOR:  GUNDEEP AHLUWALIA 

Chief Information Officer 
 

 
 
FROM:    ELLIOT P. LEWIS 
    Assistant Inspector General 
      for Audit 
 
SUBJECT:    DOL’s Information Technology Governance Audit  

Project No.:  23-P20-001-07-701 
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating an audit of the 
Department’s information technology (IT) governance. We will discuss the following at 
our entrance conference on January 23, 2020:   
 
Objective: Does DOL’s current IT governance structure appropriately 

align authority and responsibility to support the overall 
mission of the department? 

 
Scope: This audit will cover implementation of the tools, processes 

and methodologies that enable the alignment of IT services 
and infrastructure with DOL’s business strategy and goals. 

 
Our fieldwork will be performed at the Department of Labor Headquarters in 
Washington, D.C. We will begin our work immediately after the meeting and would 
appreciate your notifying appropriate agency officials that we are initiating the audit. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Stephen Fowler, Audit Director, at 202-693-7013. 
 
 


